Sarah True

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Lance Schmidt

Friday, May 01, 2009 11:29 AM

Sarah True

FW: DoT concern with bear baiting operation

From: Karin Clark [mailto:biologist@wrrb.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 2:51 PM

To: Lance Schmidt
Cc: Raymond Bourget

Suhbject: DoT concern with bear baiting operation

Lance/Raymond,

Just had a chat with Michael Conway with DOT and he explained that their concern last year was related to the incident
of the wounded bear. Apparently the wounded bear was in the area of active gravel pits and workers had concern for
their safety. He is requesting a 2km buifer around active gravel pits to ensure worker safety. This buffer is also related
to their concern regarding the use of high powered rifles in proximity of workers.

Karin M. Clark

Wildlife Management Biologist
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